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March 2, 2022 
 

ADDENDUM # 2 
 

To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 
 
Re: REQUEST FOR QUALIFIED CONTRACTOR: 22-045-LH, Red Light Camera Enforcement Program 
 
The Request for Qualified Contractor, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

1. Can Attachment “A” Required Submission Documents, Cover Page and Table of Contents be excluded 
from the page count? 

Answer: Yes. 

2. Pricing is not included in scoring or in the required bid response documents. Does the County want 
pricing to be included in bid responses? 

Answer: The county is looking for qualified contractors and not proposal. 

3. Has the County ever had photo red-light enforcement in the past? 

Answer: No. 

4. Which intersections have the highest rate of accidents, injuries, and red-light running violations? 

Answer: To be determined. 

5. For these intersections noted in Question 4, has the County worked with GDOT to try to mitigate the number 
of accidents, injuries, and red-light violations? 

Answer: See response to question 4. 
 
 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

Franklin Lawson          
Director of Procurement 
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